
From: Michael Corrigan [mailto:michael@platinumer.com.au]  

Sent: Monday, 5 December 2016 4:48 PM 
To: Chambers - Ross J 

Cc: mButler@professionalsaustralia.org.au 
Subject: Full Bench Hearing  

 
Dear The Hon. Justice Ross 
 
 
In regards to the Full Bench Hearing listed for Tuesday 6th December 2016 and in relation to the 
Association of Consulting Architects and Group 4C awards we would request that we be heard last in 
matter for group C as I my flight tonight has been delayed and I will not arrive in Melbourne till 
around 10.30am instead of 8.50am as scheduled. 
 
I do apologies for any inconvenience I have caused the Commission but a family emergency coupled 
with bad fog in Dubai has added to the matter. 
 
If this is not possible I would refer to our correspondence and submissions. 
 
Your consideration in this matter is appreciated 
 
Thanking you 
 
Michael Corrigan  
 
General Manager 
Human Resources & Industrial Relations 
 

 
 
1300 571 090 (Phone) 
1300 766 520 (Fax) 
0400 553 644 (Mobile) 
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